Murdo, Patricia

From: Jane Egan <jane@mscpa.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 9:44 AM

To: Murdo, Patricia
Cc: Berger, Grace

Subject: EAIC

Good Morning Pat,

Adam De Yong sent out the following statement related to your committee earlier this month:

meeting to show your support for Enterprise funding.

Enterprise Funding – The Department will also present language on Enterprise funding to the EAIC. Enterprise funding allows fee based government services to operate on available revenue from fees and reserves and not on spending authority. A number of Boards have shown significant interest in the opportunity to move to Enterprise funding so the Department is preparing language to support those requests. If a Board supports a move to this funding type it would be valuable to attend the

We hope the committee will support legislation that will enable the Montana Board of Public Accountants to move to enterprise funding. The Montana Society of CPAs will actively support such legislation if it is introduced in the 2015 legislative session.

Thank you.

Jane Egan | Executive Director



1534 9th Avenue | Helena MT 59601 406-442-7301 | 1-800-272-0307